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A look back...

This week we painted, printed, glued, and colored pumpkins. STEAM
Team learned about pumpkin parts and hammered golf tees into them
too! The Hinsdale Humane Society brought a cat this month and guest
readers abound including Ms. Francesca from the Riverside Library.

A look ahead....

Parade and Show Tuesday, October 31

All children are invited to come in costume. Everyone will
change out of costume after the activities.

At 8:45 we will parade INSIDE where parents, grandparents,
etc. will be stationed to hand out one item per child (candy or
non-edible treat). If you would like to participate, please let
your child’s teacher know. If you can’t, no worry! We have
seniors from the church who will hand out items.
There are 27 students.

After the parade they will sing some seasonal songs. We will
record this for families who are not able to attend.

We're looking forward to a spooktacular day!

Not just Halloween
next week! Also bats
and spiders week.
Guest readers Mr.
Doug, Ollie & Farrah’s
Grandma, and Jack’s
Mom.

In Spanish, we’re
learning about Dia de
los Muertos to kick off
a year-long
exploration of
holidays around the
world. STEAM Team is
creating spiders,
experimenting with
ghosts, and more.

A reminder that when
the real feel is 40
degrees we will go
outside so bundle up
on the cold days
coming this week!




